
From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Hawkins, Cameron
Cc: Mayberry, Eric
Subject: FW: ELECTRONIC VERSION ( FIRST HALF ) OF CBI"S RESPONSE TO THE FDEP LETTER DATED DECEMBER 19,

2013 FOR THE CBI - TAMPA FACILITY
Date: Friday, February 21, 2014 8:19:08 AM
Attachments: doc06110420140220144550.pdf

Hi Cameron,
The above attachment and all the e-mails including there is another document which I am going to forward to you.
Please insert into OCULUS as one document under permit application related documents.

The facility I.D: FLR 000 013 888
The Subject: NOD responses.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Please make a note I am going to forward another document for the same facility, they are together.
Thanks.
Bheem

-----Original Message-----
From: Bill Parkes [mailto:BParkes@cliffberryinc.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 2:49 PM
To: Kothur, Bheem
Cc: Steve Collins
Subject: ELECTRONIC VERSION ( FIRST HALF ) OF CBI'S RESPONSE TO THE FDEP LETTER DATED
DECEMBER 19, 2013 FOR THE CBI - TAMPA FACILITY

Bheem -

Please see the attached electronic version ( first half ) of CBI's response to the FDEP letter dated December 19,
2013 for the CBI-Tampa Facility.

The second half of the response will be sent shortly.

Regards,

Bill Parkes

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=580DD827211D4815878F2671439E84D1-KOTHUR_B
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